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September 18, 2024

City of Naperville
Liquor Commission
400 S. Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540

Dear Naperville Liguor Commission,

We are writing regarding agenda item 24-1038, the request from Miskatonic Brewing Co.
who is seeking an amendment to their Growler License that would allow them to sell their
packaged products. The Downtown Naperville Alliance Board recently met and discussed
this topic at our recent Board Meeting.

The group voted unanimously to support Miskatonic’s request to sell their packaged beer.
As the solo beverage manufacturer in our downtown, all believed that this is a very fair and
controlled request that they be allowed to do this, in line with other specialty retailers in
our downtown (e.g. Sixty-Four Wine Bar, Tasting de Vine and Davanti) who sell bottles of
wine.

We hope after your careful review that you will approve Miskatonic’s request. Thank you

your careful consideration of this topic.

Sincerely,

Kt Yo~

Katie Wood
Executive Director
Downtown Naperville Alliance

55 S. Main Street, Suite 355
Naperville, IL 60540
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